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This measure only serves to create barriers for impoverished law abiding citizens 

against self defense. There are no studies showing that additional permitting has 

ever stopped crime or criminal acts with firearms. This increases load on our already 

over worked law enforcement officers with no additional support offered to them. 

Above all, it is unconstitutional and should not be upheld.  


